LAW ENFORCEMENT DATA TASK FORCE
March 11, 2021

A meeting of the Law Enforcement Data Task Force was held Thursday, March 11, 2021, at the East Baton Rouge
Parish Sheriff's Office Headquarters in Baton Rouge, LA. Capt. Boudreaux called the meeting to order.

ROLL CALL AND QUORUM DETERMINATION

Capt. Boudreaux requested Ms. Rebekah Taylor conduct the roll call. The following members were present (or
represented): Capt. Denise Boudreaux (LA Commission on Law Enforcement representative, Task Force Chairman),
Mr. Chris Kaiser (ACLU of LA), Sgt. Bryan Lee (LA State Police), Mr. Norman Govert (LA Supreme Court/ICJIS), Ms.
Katie Hunter-Lowry (LA Survivors for Reform), Ms. Linda Lightfoot (Public Affairs Research Council), Mr. Terry Landry
(Southern Poverty Law Center), and Ms. Airzola Cleaves (STAR).

No quorum present — no action taken on agenda items — agenda to be considered at next meeting on Thursday, April
8, 2021, at 1:.00pm. The next meeting will be held at the East Baton Rouge Parish Sheriff's Office Headquarters in
Baton Rouge, LA.

Capt. Boudreaux stated she will send an email to all task force members to request more consistent attendance, in an
effort to achieve a quorum at the next scheduled meeting.



